
To whom it may concern 

 

We object to the above planning application on the following grounds: 

 

1)From our own previous experience having lived in Alvanley Gardens since 1985 when the site in 

question was an  evangelical congregation similar to the one proposed, causing havoc with traffic, 

parking and noise in the area with no consideration to the residents 

 

2)The proposed hours with an already busy junction with JW3 and South Hampstead Girls’ school 

playing fields and Hampstead Cricket club and The Cumberland Tennis Club will just add to the 

existing chaos on this already very busy junction, which is at times quite dangerous especially with 

the high footfall of young school children coming from the playing fields 

 

3)These already well established sites integrate well into this residential community and another 

large recreational venue with added footfall and traffic will be overload for this residential area. 

 

 

Susan and Stephen Shear 

8 Alvanley Gdns 

London NW6 1JD 

 


